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Reminder: ReCoverCA OOR Application Remains Open 
The application for 2017 and 2018 HCD ReCoverCA OOR grants remains open. If you are the owner of a single-
family home or manufactured housing unit damaged in an eligible 2017 or 2018 disaster, please visit the website 
at www.hcd.ca.gov/recoverca for more information. The Owner-Occupied Housing Rehabilitation and 
Reconstruction Program (OOR) is funding that helps complete rehab or reconstruction that remains after 
insurance, settlements, FEMA, and other programs have paid out. HCD hopes the extended timeline will allow 
more homeowners to get assistance rebuilding. 
 
Eligible owners who have completed a ReCoverCA Housing Needs Assistance survey will be invited to complete 
the application through a case manager. If a case manager contacted you and you have not yet completed your 
OOR application, please contact your case manager as soon as possible. If you have questions about the 
program, please call (916) 202-1764 or email RecoverCA@hcd.ca.gov. 
 
OOR Home Construction Continues 
Construction continues on numerous homes that were damaged or destroyed in 2017 or 2018 disasters in 
communities throughout California. In addition to stick-built homes, dozens of mobile homes are expected to be 
installed in the near future.  
 
Construction is taking place at a rapid pace. In one case, a Butte County family’s home was completed in just 66 
days from groundbreaking to certificate of occupancy. “Family and friends were astonished,” said the 
homeowner.  
 

 

 
 

WANT TO KNOW MORE ABOUT RECOVERCA? 
Visit our website 

  www.hcd.ca.gov/recoverca 

Photos of homes rebuilt with ReCoverCA funds.  
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